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HB 797 Original 2024 Regular Session Coates

Abstract:  Prohibits the use of "construction management at risk" for projects that cost less than two
million dollars for hospital service districts.

Present law prohibits "construction management at risk" (CMAR) from being used for any project
that is estimated to cost less than $5,000,000.

Proposed law adds an exception for hospital service districts as defined by present law, which may
not use CMAR for projects that cost less than $2,000,000.

(Amends R.S. 38:2225.2.4(A)(3)


